
 

 
 
 
 

 

I want to say thank you again to Leslie and Survivors on Purpose, for 

nominating me to be part of the 2016 panel of CDMRP (Breast 

Cancer Research Program). 

 

I was and still am humbled for the experience of sitting on a panel 

with Doctors, Scientists, and others as they call us survivors the 

Experts. 

 

My experience will ever be life changing because I can say I was 

part of the decision making process on at least 50 potential 2016 

applications submitted for research related to finding a cure for 

breast cancer. 

  

Schawanda Henderson 
 
 


